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Staff interviewed: Sergeant Michael Garlock

Host Auburn Police Department Officer: Sgt Michael Garlock

The Auburn Police Department was inspected by the Placer County Juvenile Justice
Commission on Friday, April 22, 2011. The purpose of the inspection is to insure that
the Auburn Police Department is in compliance with the policies outlined in Tide 15,
Article 14, of the California Code of Regulations. The team was met by Sgt Garlock,
Sgt Garlock was very polite, professional and providing.

Juveniles are provided orientation upon arrival, and, depending upon the alleged
crime, may, or may not, be hanfdcuffed or restrained.

A juvenile’s duration of stay nok does not exceed an hour,

The juveniles are kept under constant supervision.

There are no holding cells. Thase to be further detained are taken to the Placer County
Juvenile Hall.

Tailet facilities and drinking water are readily available,

If a juvenile is to be released to a parent or guardian, he/she is retained under
supervision in the detention room..

The facility was found clean, safe and secure.

The number of juveniles held in this facility for the past twelve (12) months averaged
less than four (4) per month, down from the ten (10} per month in the preceding year.
All records were well documented and it was obvious that the Auburn Police
Department abides and meets the criteria of Title 15, Article 14, of the California Code
of Regulations. All palice officers are constantly up-dated and trained on the
regulations. It is noted that the Auburn PD is currenty utilizing a lot of volunteer
staff from the Auburn community.

The Placer County Juvenile Justice Commission finds the Auburn Police Department
in compliance with Title 15, Article 14, California Code of Regulations.



